Hampshire Area Based Insulation Scheme
The Hampshire Senate is driving work on an Area Based Insulation scheme across Hampshire.  A project Board is established and includes among others representatives from Senior Level District Officers, SHECANe, public health, County Council including Treasurers.  

Meetings with the energy companies are now taking place, and we are having informal discussions about the way forward, and the available delivery options, including how we can link with the Green Deal.

Additional discussions with other contributing organisations such as Eaga and Southern Water have taken place, to look at how we can tie in with the other initiatives that are already happening or are about to happen, and how we can bring other benefits into the scheme apart from insulation.  
Since the announcements of the Green Deal and the budgetary cuts, decisions still need to be taken regarding the amount of investment the Senate choose to make in this scheme, the level of control over the scheme, and which items can be offered.

A presentation is being given to Hampshire Senate
 today, providing an update of progress.  For more information about the Hampshire Senate, see http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hampshire-senate.htm.

An area based approach which makes the most of available CERT funding, and leads the way on the Green Deal in the UK, delivering a co-ordinated approach with efficiencies of scale, providing free insulation to those who need it, offered by a trusted delivery partner who can deliver insulation, energy efficiency advice, PV installation via feed in tariffs, water efficiency advice, free smart meters, etc, is something that could be deliverable, and would increase our reputation of leading the way in Hampshire.

� The Hampshire Senate is a voluntary partnership made up of the County Council leader, leaders of all 11 district councils, the Chairmen of Hampshire Police and Fire Authorities, and the Hampshire Primary Care Trust along with the Chairman of the Hampshire Association of Local Councils and representatives of the Hampshire Economic Partnership, Hampshire Strategic Partnership, Voluntary and Community Sector, the Regional Development Agency and the Armed Forces.





